V Budapest, 1054 Szabadsag ter 12
October 12, 1995

Andras Orosz

Regional General Manager
Centra-Eastern Europe
Sensormatic

1089 Budapest

Blathy Otto u. 6-8

Dear Andras:

Thank you for your letter of October 11 containing the good
news that Sensormatic has won the contract for a new security
system for the Houses of Parliament. My congratulations go to you
and your colleagues, not only for this excellent outcome, but also
for your receipt of the President’s Excellence in Export award.

With kindest regards, I am,

Sincerely,

@@va\

Donald Blinken
Ambassador




